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Managing Director Succession 
 

 
The Board of Korvest Ltd (Korvest) wishes to announce that after 10 years as 
Managing Director Alexander Kachellek will be leaving the company on 30 
September to pursue the next chapter of his career in relation to non-executive 
opportunities.   
 
A thorough search process for a new Managing Director will begin shortly.  In the 
meantime Chris Hartwig (Executive General Manager) will assume the interim Chief 
Executive role. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
Mr Graeme Billings 
Chairman 
Korvest Ltd 
0408 572 729 
 
4 September 2017 


